
Letter of Request for School Lockdown and 

Safety Procedures 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To, 

[Principal's Name] 

[School Name] 

[School Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Dear [Principal's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to request specific information regarding the 

school's lockdown procedures and overall safety protocols. As a concerned parent of [Student's 

Name], who is enrolled in [Grade/Class Name], I believe it is essential to understand how our 

school's safety measures are designed to protect our children during emergencies. 

Specifically, I would like to know the following: 

• The steps taken during a lockdown situation 

• How students and staff are trained for emergency procedures 

• Communication protocols with parents during an emergency 

• Any drills that are conducted regularly 

Your insights will not only help alleviate concerns but also foster a stronger connection between 

parents and the school community regarding safety matters. 

Thank you for your attention to this important issue. I look forward to your prompt response. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


